
 

 

  BAYDON ST NICHOLAS 

Welcome to the Spring edition of our 

school newsletter! We have enjoyed a 

short but action packed term! 

 

SCIENCE WEEK  
The Science week was full of surprises and 

discoveries throughout the school as every 

class dived into the fantastic world of Science! 

The whole week finished off with a flourish of 

amazing experiments in the F/KS1 and KS2 

Science Fairs. A big thank you to all pupils, 

parents and staff for joining in and supporting 

this fantastic learning event! 

 
SKYLARKS TEACHERS 

This term has seen Miss Hayhoe start 

maternity leave and at the start of Term 

Five we welcome Mrs Blackwell and Mrs 

Wigglesworth to become class teachers of 

Skylarks class while Miss Hayhoe will be 

enjoying the delights of parenthood! 

EASTER 

The Easter service contained a wealth of 

ways to retell the Easter story led by pupils. 

From dance, drama, speaking, egg rolling to 

puppets the pupils of Baydon brought to 

parents the importance of Easter. 

NEW TO THE WEBSITE 

We are constantly adding to our website! 

New releases since Christmas include 

updated policies and a new section explaining 

Safeguarding and how we keep children safe 

at Baydon. There are also some links to 

documents which include advice for parents 

on keeping your children safe…Well worth a 

check! Find our website at http://www.baydon-

school.org.uk/ 

 

 

Family, Faith, Celebrating Achievement 

WELCOME TO THE SPRING 

EDITION OF OUR NEWSLETTER! 
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Fantastic Artwork from Skylarks can be seen 

displayed in the hall. 

Easter Newsletter 2016 
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  SUPPORTING CHARITIES 

Over the past two terms since Christmas we 

have given support to lots of charities local and 

national with Dress in Green Day for Prospect 

Foundation Hospice, Dress in red for Sports 

Relief, a non-uniform day for FOBs Easter 

Eggstravaganza and finally wear odd socks to 

raise awareness of International Downs 

Syndrome Day.  

Many thanks to all who have supported these 

events and the kind contributions for every 

pupil in school from the Chambers family in 

particular for International Downs Syndrome 

Day. 

MAEP LINKS 

As part of the Marlborough Area Education 

Partnership we continue to participate in various 

events. This term some Year 6 pupils have 

benefited from gifted and talented writing and 

Maths sessions. This is a great link for us as a 

school to have access to. Future events will be 

including our school councils working together.  

 

 

RUGBY 

Year Five have represented Baydon at the 

Tag Rugby Festival against other schools in 

the Marlborough area and showed excellent 

behaviour and team skills.  

“The Tag Rugby was awesome! Our teams came 

second and fourth and we worked really well 

together scoring loads of tries!” 

Millie and Ellie, Year Five 

 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to all parents and members of the 

community that continue to support us. From 

FOBS to sharing skills to hearing pupils read 

the positive impact is felt throughout the 

school. At the moment we are particularly in 

need for support over lunchtimes (MDSA 

roles).  If you are interested in supporting 

Baydon Primary school in some way please speak 

to a member of staff. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Lots of pupils throughout the school entered the BBC 

radio 2 500 words competition this year. The standard 

of work was excellent and we wish all our pupils good 

luck in the competition. 

Lots of swimming badges have been gained throughout 

the school, well done to ALL those children! 

Excellent to hear that Katie has achieved a silver award 

in Gymnastics! Meanwhile well done Monty for his white 

tag in Martial arts, Kimi achieving Green Belt, Finn and 

Alfie achieved Blue Belt and both Caitriona and Joshua 

received a Yellow Belt in Karate! 

Rebecca has achieved Grade 4 in saxophone, while 

Tristan and Lewi have bounced their way in trampoline 

and achieved Grasshopper badges! Sophie Bartlett has 

danced through Standard 1 in Ballet while lots of pupils 

ran and swam for Sports Relief! Maya continues to do 

well at Swindon Town by winning a time trial! Alfie has 

acted his way to a Grade 4 LAMDA distinction! 

 

AND FINALLY… 

We hope you have a wonderful Easter and a 

very relaxing break! 
Mr Chambers, Mrs Gilbert and the Baydon School 

Team. 
 

 

………………………………………………………………………………… 

The stall that looked at animal organs was a great hit! 

Baydon St Nicholas CE (VA) Primary School 

Ermin Street, Marlborough, Wilts, SN8 3SD 

Phone – 01672 540554 

E-mail – admin@baydon-st-nicholas.wilts.sch.uk 
We’re on the Web! 

See us at: http://www.baydon-

school.org.uk/ 
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How many Easter eggs can 

you spot in the Newsletter? 
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